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Maxwell BMOD0165 P048 BXX – Continuous Improvements 
 

This Customer Product Bulletin is issued to document and describe a specific product consideration for your 
attention. Please review this Customer Product Bulletin carefully and if you have any questions please contact 
your designated Sales representative for support. 
 
Notification Date: 7 February 2013 

Effectivity Date:  18 December 2012 

 
Affected Products: 

 
Change #1:  BMOD0165 P048 BXX all 48V modules with manufacturing date codes 12353 and 

newer.  P/N 108657B is superseded by P/N 129323. 
 
Date codes are identified in the serial number in characters 8 to 12 as shown here: M04830PyydddBssss.  In 
this convention, yy represents the last two digits of the calendar year and ddd represents the sequential day in 
that year.   
 
Reason for changes:  

Through continuous improvement efforts, Maxwell has determined that a minimum of 20 mm of thread depth 
on the 48V module electrical terminals is optimal for ideal product performance.  This change does not affect 

form, fit or function, maximum height is unchanged at 179 mm as defined on the product data sheet. 

 
Description of changes: 

1. The M8 and M10 Terminals have increased in height by 3.0mm to accommodate the thread 
depth requirement. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to consult with your local Sales representative for more 
information.  

  

Kind regards, 

Maxwell Technologies, Inc. 


